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Re: Redevelopment Letter

From: Suresh Kripalani (su_kripps@yahoo.com)

To: vijay.vihar@yahoo.in

Olte MoldaV, 7 October, 
,2_019: 

04 05 am IST

Please consider this note as my consent for starting the redevelopment process.
Regards
Suresh Kripalani
1tDz
703 216 0889

On Oct 6, 2019, at12:45AM, Vijay Vihar <vijaylg!,hgg@r;*r wrote:

Dear Member,

We have received letter from members to start the process of redevelopment.
Kindly give your consent by email.
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Thanks,
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